
ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE
CSAH 7  (Morristown cut-off) will be CLOSED TO THRU TRAFFIC beginning Wednesday, August 9th.

The work is scheduled to be completed by the end of September.

Local, Emergency, School Bus, and Delivery, traffic will be permitted.  Travel on the shoulders will be necessary.

Work will consist of pavement repairs and panel replacements
surface grinding, installation of dowel bars at the joints and striping.

Contact Nathan Richman, County Engineer at 507-835-0661 with questions.




